
 

 

 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Julie Chay 

Julie.Chay@OCWR.ocgov.com 
714-834-4059 
714 679-4470 

August 4, 2009 

Irvine Household Hazardous Waste Collection Center to close temporarily  
for facility improvements 

IRVINE, Calif. – The Irvine Household Hazardous Waste Collection Center will be 

closed from August 2nd through approximately September 14th for facility 

improvements, including asphalt paving, security fencing and a concrete berm for 

secure containment of waste materials.. The public is asked to visit one of the three 

other locations listed below during this time. 

 
Household Hazardous Waste Collection Center Locations 

San Juan Capistrano:  32250 La Pata Avenue, San Juan Capistrano, CA 92675 

Huntington Beach:  17121 Nichols Street, Gate 6, Huntington Beach, CA 92647 

Anaheim:  1071 N. Blue Gum Street, Anaheim, CA 92806 

 

All Centers are open Tuesday through Saturday, 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. except rainy days and 

major holidays. Information about nearby collection events can be found at 

oclandfills.com or by calling 714.834.4000 for more information. 

 

OC Waste & Recycling manages a regional solid waste system composed of a network 

of three active landfills and four household hazardous waste collection centers 

(HHWCC), which accept household-generated hazardous waste at no charge to Orange 

County residents. 
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